
    

We are so thankful to the Lord for His grace and 

mercy towards us each day! We are especially 

grateful for God’s gift of fellowship with other 

brethren. Last month we had the privilege of having 

our area leader and his wife in our home for several 

days.  It was such a blessing to be able to share our 

heart’s concerns with them.  God is so Good! 

 

Having guests with us was a special occasion, so we 

planned a typical Argentine meal with the people 

who meet with us regularly for Bible studies. While 

the men sat around the grill, the ladies gathered in 

the kitchen and the children played in the patio. We 

all enjoyed the fellowship and delicious food.  One 

of the believers invited Raul, a young man in his 

early twenties, to join us.  He told us how he had 

completely lost his eyesight about fifteen years ago 

due to an accidental head injury.  Raul has had some  
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exposure to the gospel in the past, but he needs clear Bible teaching.  He is presently 

attending our Bible study group on weekends and listens intently.  God is so Good! 

 

We praise the Lord for opening doors to reach men in Goya. This need has been on 

our hearts for several years.  Recently we met Jorge and Eric, friends who both 

suffered horrendous childhoods due to witchcraft practiced in each of their homes.  

 

 

 

 

Just hearing their stories made us so thankful for our godly parents who raised us to love the Lord.  The reality 

of the spiritual darkness around us can be overwhelming.  Please pray for Jorge and Eric who have heard 

something of the gospel as adults and seem genuinely interested in studying the Bible with us.  God is so Good! 

 

We have saved the best news for last.  This past Saturday the Lord blessed us with a new grandson, Micah Lee!  

Pray for our daughter Becky and her husband Brad as they raise their six little ones for the Lord.   God is so Good! 

 

                                                                                                      

 

 

 

   Thankful for God’s Goodness,  Bob and Karen 


